2007 TAX WITHHOLDING TABLE CHANGE

Why did my net retirement check increase at January 31, 2007?

New Federal and California tax withholding tables went into effect with the January 31, 2007 retirement benefit payment.  Depending on your retirement benefit payment amount and the tax withholding status you have elected, you may see a decrease in your Federal and California tax withholding beginning at January 31, 2007.  
If, after discussing your tax withholdings with your tax professional, you wish to modify your federal or state tax withholdings, please complete, sign and forward a new tax withholding form to FCERA.  The form is available on-line by clicking on the following link [insert link] or by calling FCERA at (559) 457-0681. 
Please note that your original signature is required and that the new withholding amount will be effective no later than the month following receipt of the form by FCERA. 

Thank you!






